
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Updated Records  

Hopefully at some point before or during the holidays you were given a 

child¡s details form, if you haven¡t yet returned yours please do so 

a.s.a.p. we understand that it can be a pain but we do it to make sure 

that we have up to date emergency contacts and that we can provide 

the best care for your children in cases of allergies etc.  

New childcare fees 

As of week beginning 4
th
 September our fees for care increased, this is not 

something we undertake lightly and is due to an increase in rent and wages 
our new fees are. Parents should have received their invoices for September if 

5+1 #ĩ2!*ć0 $+0 5+1./ ,(!ĩ/! (!0 1/ '*+3ù 

Breakfast Club £5.50 

Afterschool Club £8.50 

Holiday Care £19.50 

Half Day Holiday Care £12.50 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Mobile Phones and IPad 

Children are not allowed to use phones whilst in club and are asked 

to hand them into front desk when they arrive at club, where they 

will be kept safe until home time,  

I pads are allowed in club but are very strictly monitored and must 

be used in the community room only, children are not permitted to 

take pictures of themselves or others any child found taking pictures 

will have their device confiscated and kept safe until collection.  

Please note that Parachute Club does not hold any responsibility for 

any devices brought into club, parents allow children to do so at their 

own risk. 

 

We have registered for  

The 30 hours free 

scheme for more 

information please 

speak to Nicola or Jenni 
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All about the staff 

Over the last few months we have had a couple of new faces in club 

Adele Southworth has joined our team on a permanent basis she may look 

ÍÈÖÑÕÑÈß Èá áÐÌ Ñá 3äâÐ á ËÈäÏÐâÌß 3äâÐ èÈá ÐÌÕÛÑØÏ Èâ ÊÕäÉ ÊÚæÌßÑØÏ 

#ÐÕÚÌ á ÖÈâÌßØÑâë 

Michelle Worsnop we have employed Michelle who some of you may have 

seen over the holidays, during her induction period. Please introduce 

ëÚäßáÌÕæÌá âÚ âÐÌÖ ÈØË ËÚØ â ÉÌ ÚÍÍÌØËÌË ÑÍ âÐÌë ÊÐÌÊÔ èÐÚ ëÚä ÈßÌ Èá Ñâ 

takes a while to get to know everyone.  

I am sure that they will be a fantastic asset to our team.  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Trips  

Over the holidays a parent spoke to Nicola about the times that we arrive back from 

trips. On a full day out we will be out all day and will return to club between 5:30 & 

6:00pm. Our more specialised trips we will let you know on the day. Club will also 

post times on the door each holidays. I hope that this helps you plan things better. 

Parent¡s Notice 

We would like to inform parents that although we do try our best to be flexible in 

the care that we offer unfortunately there are some circumstances where  we 

cannot provide care for example when children go back to school on different days, 

as you can appreciate when The Gates children are in school we cannot have full 

use of the rooms and therefore when care is needed we have to take children off 

site, but  to do this we  also need plenty of notice as most of the staff have second 

jobs and need to be able to make arrangements. 


